
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 8/3/2013 12:54:45 PM
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Kern Power Plant Incident. 

Thank you.

On Aug 3, 2013, at 12:45 PM, "Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)" <EBJl@pge.com> wrote:

> We won't really know about any potential connections until we conduct our investigation. I can tell you that the 
prior incident did not involve the use of explosives. I don't know what communications we have had with Cal- 
OSHA so far, but will check.

>
> Erik
>
>
>
>
> On Aug 3, 2013, at 12:37 PM, "Malashenko, Elizaveta I." <elizaveta.malashenko@.cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
» Yes, I have it. I'll let you know if I need anything else.
»
»
»In the meantime, what's PG&E point of view on any linkage between the two incidents?
»
»
» Also, have you had any inquiries from Cal-OSHA or any other agencies about the incident this morning?
»
»
» From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [EBJl@pge.com] 
» Sent: Saturday, August 03, 2013 12:33 PM 
» To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
» Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Allen, Meredith; Redacted 
» Subject: Re: Kern Power Plant Incident.
»
» Do you have the root cause analysis? I'd suggest you start with that document.
»
»
»
» On Aug 3, 2013, at 12:31 PM, "Malashenko, Elizaveta I." <elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
»
»> Brian - Please keep me in the loop on any details related to this incident.
»>
»> Erick - I'm reviewing the details from the 2012 Kern incident, investigation, root cause analysis etc.. I think 
you were the primary regulatory lead on that for PG&E, so please share anything that you think is relevant with 
me as well.
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»>
»>
»> From: Cherry, Brian K [BKC7@pge.com]
»> Sent: Saturday, August 03, 2013 8:26 AM
»> To: Clanon, Paul; Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA)
»> Subject: Fwd: Kern Power Plant Incident.
»>
»> Brian K. Cherry
»> PG&E Company
»> VP, Regulatory Relations
»> 77 Beale Street
»> San Francisco, CA. 94105
»> (415) 973-4977
»>
»>
»> Begin forwarded message:
»>
»> From: <BKC7@PGE.COM<mailto:BKC7@PGE.CGM»
»> Date: August 3, 2013, 8:24:55 AM PDT

Redacted»> To: Meredith Allen <meae@pge.com<mailto:meae@pge.com». 
Redacted "Erik B Jacobson" <EBJ1 @.pge.com<mailto:EBJ 1 @pge.com»

»> Subject: Kern Power Plant Incident.
»>
»> At approximately 630 a,m today, a serious incident occurred at the Kern Power Plant. In the process of 
taking down the boilers through an explosive demolition, a piece of shrapnel from the explosion escaped the 
perimeter, crossed a street and landed in the Lowes shopping center parking lot, injuring a customer severely. I 
don't have any other details at this time on the extent of the injuries. I will provide you with more as the come 
available.

»>
»> Stan - please make sure the proper PUC personnel are notified.
»>
»> Brian K. Cherry
»> PG&E Company
»> VP, Regulatory Relations
»> 77 Beale Street
»> San Francisco, CA. 94105
»> (415) 973-4977
»>
»>
»>
»> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
>» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
»
»
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://wvvvv.pge.eom/about/eompanv/privaev/eustomer/
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